
Meeting regarding plans for Llandyfaelog Sub Station and related issues 
 

Llandyfaelog Community Hall – Saturday 3rd August 9.00am 
 
Present: Cllr Nicola Jones (Community Council Chair), Cllr Meinir James, Dame Nia 
Griffith MP, Jordan Sargeant (MP Staff Member) and Arfon Davies, Clerk. 
 
Apologies: Cllr Tyssul Evans 
 
The Chair welcomed Dame Nia Griffith MP to Llandyfaelog and thanked her for her 
attendance. The meeting had been arranged in order to discuss matters relating to 
the proposed Llandyfaelog Sub Station and power lines and to brief the MP on 
matters of concern relating to this in the Community. 
 
Issues discussed included: 
 

• Pylons, undergrounding; 

• Substation size and location and future developments; 

• Consultation process; 

• Mitigations that could be put in place; 

• Community benefit; 

• Possible impact on property values; 

• Flooding issues; 
 
A site visit was then undertaken to the possible location of the sub station. 
 
It was agreed to update the MP on dates for consultation and for her to consider 
future steps on the matter. 


